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I was incredibly proud of our Year 6 last Friday when they represented our school at the Armistice 

service at the war memorial. As always, the children were extremely respectful and members of our 

local community were very complimentary. 

In addition, Years 3 & 4 enjoyed walking down to the river this week as part of their introductory work 

on information texts. We even had Ratty, Mole and Toad in school as you might have seen on our twitter 

feed! 

 

Don’t forget that we will be supporting Children in Need tomorrow. All children and staff are welcome 

to come to school in something ‘Spotacular’ and Year 3 & 4 have a ‘Bring and Buy’ sale organised by two 

pupils.             Jennifer Bayne 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Leo & Freddie     Puffins – Shane & George   Woodpeckers – Olivia & Jessica 

2L – May & Callum  2S – The whole class! 

3/4B – George & Max  3/4O – Joshua & Lily          3/4W – Quinn & Billy 

5C – Ethan & Harriet  5R – Natalia & Archie 

6B – Eleanor & Maxim 6R – Logan & Layla 

 

6R Class Assembly – Friday, 23rd November 

Parents of children in 6R are invited to come and watch their assembly on Friday, 23rd November at 

9:10am in the Main Hall and join the children afterwards for a shared learning experience. 

 

Five Star Success! 

We are delighted to tell you, that following an unannounced visit during 

lunch serving last week from an Environmental Health Inspector, our 

kitchens were once again awarded the maximum 5 stars food hygiene 

rating! Well done to Kerry Orchard-Adams and her fantastic team for 

securing this rating and for serving us delicious meals every day.  
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Staffing News 

Miss Johnson will begin her maternity leave at the end of this term. I am delighted to tell you that Mr 

Tom Hill, who has been Acting Deputy Headteacher and SENDCo at our school before, will be filling 

this position during Miss Johnson’s maternity leave. We look forward to welcoming him back to our 

school. 

Mrs Ayres will be teaching full time in Kingfishers class and Mr Hill will have some teaching 

responsibility in 5C alongside Miss Cox. We are very grateful for Mrs Dye’s hard work in 5C, which will 

continue until December. After that, Mrs Dye will continue to teach across the school as well as do 

supply work. She has had a busy start to her ‘retirement’! 

It is with mixed emotions that I can also tell you that Mrs Trudy Hill (MDSA) will be retiring at 

Christmas. Mrs Hill has been part of our team for 29 years and has nurtured and cared for so many 

children who have been to our school. The time for goodbyes will come at the end of this term, and I 

know that you will join me in thanking Mrs Hill for everything that she has done.  

 

 

 


